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Vision
To plant Christ-honoring, culture-affirming churches
among least-reached people groups of the Horn of
Africa and beyond.

Mission
Use Disciple Making Movement (DMM) strategies to
bring the good news to every people group in the
Horn of Africa, North Africa, and the Middle East.

Why does Horn of Africa exist?
A third of those living in the world today (over 7,000
people groups) have not heard the gospel in a way that
they can understand. Because of this, Jesus is not being
worshipped by every tongue, language, tribe, and nation. Many
of these people groups live in the Horn of Africa, North Africa,
and the Middle East.

Since the beginning of Horn of Africa in 2002, workers have been using the disciple making
movement (DMM) strategy to see disciples who make disciples, churches that plant
churches, and movements which birth movements.

Horn of Africa has helped to pioneer the beginning of movements in
many of these unreached people groups.



Historical Impact

How Do We Accomplish Our Mission and Vision?
Horn of Africa's vision and mission are accomplished through the following programs:

Going to the
Least-reached

Sustainable
Church-planting

Mobilizing
local churches

Creating
Media

Disaster relief
& community 
development

Standing with
the Persecuted

Since Horn of Africa was founded, the following impact has been accomplished:

680,000
More than

people have
come to Christ

Over

32,000
churches have
been planted

More than

62,000
people have
been trained
and equipped

The
GREAT

COMMISSION 
DNA

has spread to make
contagious disciples
and plant multiplying

churches

In 2024, the following impact was achieved:

21,934
people saved

4,463
people baptized

2,545
Muslims saved

3,689
churches planted

5,958
Discovery Bible study

groups started

159,631
times the Gospel

was shared

7,236
leaders equipped

and trained

Contact:
(559) 917-3509
info@hornofafrica.org

All of this impact is fueled by the generous support of friends of
Horn of Africa. If you're interested in learning more, we look
forward to speaking with you about your passion to serve those
who are last to hear the Gospel!


